
Dear Families,  

Little Pirates have had a busy and exciting term, 

discovering & learning about lots of new things. 

Friendly Fish have been looking for the signs of spring, 

counting to 5 consistently, learning about shapes and 

Easter. We also recently celebrated Mother’s Day by 

creating some lovely cards. 

The Turtles have been enjoying our role 

play hairdressers, learning about 

recycling and singing the recycling song. 

We have also been exploring 2D & 3D shapes, making 

Easter cards and voted to have a classroom disco, just 

like the big children, to celebrate the end of term.  

In the Crew room we have also been looking for the 

signs of spring and learning about Easter. We’re going 

to be doing some yummy Easter baking and today 

we’ll be having an Easter party and egg hunt.  

We have also been learning lots about 

Turtles and recently sponsored a 

group of Turtles from Fiji.  

 

 

When we return in April, we will begin to think about 

the celebrations surrounding the Coronation of       

King Charles III. 

We would like to thank you all for your continued 

support & wish you a happy & safe Easter! 

 

Term Dates 

 Spring Term  

04/01/23 – 31/03/23  

Easter Holidays 

 03/04/23 – 17/04/23  

Easter Bank Holidays 

07/04/23  

10/04/23 

Summer Term  

18/04/23 – 21/07/23  

Bank Holidays  

01/05/23 

08/05/23 (Coronation of 
King Charles) 

 Half Term  

29/05/23 – 02/06/23 

Bank Holiday 

29/05/23 

Summer Holidays 

24/07/23 – 01/09/23 

Bank Holiday 

29/08/23 

Please note: we remain 

open throughout the 

school holidays, for 

children who attend all 

year round, but we do 

close on all Bank Holidays. 
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